

F+0 03/04/23

The Play Inspection Company Ltd Unit 5, Glenmore Business Park Blackhill Road Holton Heath, Poole Dorset BH16 6NL



22 March 2023

A/C Ref: TORPOINT

Dear Sir/Madam,

As The Play Inspection Company (TPIC) continues to grow, we have decided to separate the different operations of the company into a group structure. The company was officially restructured on the 1st January 2023 and we are in the process of separating the business activities. Effective from 1st March 2023 we will be invoicing from the following companies to serve the needs of our customers:

- the Play Inspection Company Ltd (TPIC) will continue to provide all inspection and testing services that it currently offers
- PI Group Consultants Ltd will provide all training and consultancy services currently provided by TPIC
- PI Digital Ltd will provide the inspection software (Inspection App and associated services) currently provided by TPIC

All company addresses remain as Unit 5, Glenmore Business Park, Blackhill Road, Holton Heath, Poole, BH16 6NL.

The main telephone number will remain as 01202 590675 and calls will be directed as required.

The only difference as far as our clients or suppliers are concerned is that the company invoicing details may change, depending on the services provided or supplied.

If you have any queries in relation to this, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Jon Dalton

Managing Director

The Play Inspection Company Ltd







,			
	N.		
		•	